
Wednesday 6th March 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Red Nose Day with a twist

For Red Nose Day this year we are adding an extra twist and having the theme as ‘Red’ and ‘Australia Day’ due to
two very loved members of our school leaving to live a very exciting life in Australia the following week. It would be a
lovely surprise for the boys as a final farewell from the school and all their friends. With this in mind we are asking
that all children come dressed to school in red and Australian colours or Australian themed clothing (no flip flops
though for safety reasons please).

Red Nose Day will take place on Friday 15th March this year and the whole school will spend the afternoon taking
part in a series of different activities to raise money for Red Nose Day. All members of staff will have their own station
and the children will be able to explore different stations with their friends. In order to raise money we are going to be
using a token system. Children will be able to have 5 tokens for every pound they bring in and this will allow them to
use a token per station. We are going to ask the children to bring no more than £3 into school to make it fair for all
children but if you would like to donate any extra money we will collect this in cash and it all goes straight to the
charity. One of the stalls may even include Mr Shaw and is bound to be a big hit with the children!

This is going to be an amazing day for everyone and will raise lots of money for an amazing charity.

Any questions please feel free to get in touch with Miss Cruse.

Thank you,

Miss Cruse.




